
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                             February 29, 2023 

CONTACT: Sen. Mary Felzkowski                   608-266-2509 

 

Sen. Felzkowski Announces First Round of Spring Listening Sessions in 12th 

Senate District 
       

Madison, WI – On Thursday, Senator Mary Felzkowski (R-Tomahawk) announced the date, 

times, and locations for her first round of spring listening sessions with Representative Jeff 

Mursau (R-Crivitz) and Senator Eric Wimberger (R-Green Bay).  

 

Under the new maps passed by the Legislature and signed into law by the Governor, the 12th 

Senate District will be changing. One of these changes moves all of Marinette County into the 

district – including the Cities of Peshtigo and Marinette. Under previous maps, this portion of 

Marinette County was represented by Senator Wimberger. 

 

Senator Felzkowski made the following statement: “I am looking forward to representing new 

regions of northern Wisconsin, including Peshtigo and the rest of Marinette County. These 

listening sessions will serve as a meet and greet to connect with new and old constituents from 

the eastern side of my district.” 

 

The date, times, and locations of the listening sessions are provided below: 

 

Friday, March 8th 

Senator Felzkowski (12th SD) and Representative Mursau (36th AD) 

 

1:30pm – 2:30pm 

Wausaukee Municipal Center 

704 Main Street, Wausaukee, WI 54177 

 

Friday, March 8th 

Senator Felzkowski (12th SD) and Senator Wimberger (30th SD) 

 

3:30pm- 4:30pm 

Town of Peshtigo Town Hall 

W2435 Old Peshtigo Rd, Marinette, WI 54143 
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